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Date: 6 April 2023 

 

TPB Ref.: A/HSK/437 

                                                     By Email 

Town Planning Board 

15/F, North Point Government Offices 

333, Java Road 

North Point 

Hong Kong 

(Attn: The Secretary) 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Proposed Temporary Warehouse for Storage of Exhibition Materials 

for a Period of 3 Years at Lots 625, 626 (Part), 627 & 628 in D.D. 124 

& Adjoining Government Land, Ha Tsuen, Yuen Long, N.T. 

 

We write to withdraw our letter dated 4.4.2023.  In order to address the comments of 

the Director of Fire Services (D of FS), we write to request to defer the captioned 

application for the consideration of the Town Planning Board for a period of 2 

months.    

 

There will be no dismantling, assembling, compacting and other workshop activities 

to be held at the application site.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     Patrick Tsui 

 

c.c. Tuen Mun and Yuen Long West District Planning Office (Attn: Mr. Charlie 

TSUI) – By Email 
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